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Our returning OEF/OIF service members have a newly enhanced VA Web site just for them.
Launched the week of the Presidential inauguration at www.oefoif.va.gov, the returning
service member’s site offers tailored information on VA services and programs, as well as
Internet-savvy video features, stories… even a blog. Hello, Web 2.0! 
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